
Washington State Genealogical Society 
recognizes  

Margie Beldin 
of Richland, Washington 

for exceptional and consistent support of the goals and operation of 

Tri-City Genealogical Society 

 

Margie Beldin has distinguished herself in untiring support of the Tri-City 
Genealogical Society (TCGS) as past President, VP/Program Chair and Education 
Chair of the Society.  She shares her enthusiasm for genealogy through consulting 
with others, teaching classes, organizing conferences and workshops, and making 
presentation at TCGS meetings.  She actively increases her knowledge and 
capability through attendance at and participation in genealogical conferences 
outside the TCGS.  She is TCGS’s National Genealogical Society representative.  
She loves to teach and is the invited presenter at the Yakima Valley Genealogical 
Society Spring Seminar.  With all this she manages to continue her family research.  
 
Given this  18th

  day of April in the year 2006 , at the annual meeting of 
Washington State Genealogical Society at Olympia, Washington. 

Robert G. Witherspoon 
President 
Washington State Genealogical Society 

 


